
Plan	2021/22	
Maintenance	

This	year	we	will	need	to	focus	on	maintenance	around	the	site.		

We	 are	 collating	 priorities	 and	 obtaining	 quotes	 and	 we	 will	 make	 a	 plan	 for	
maintenance	work	to	be	caried	out	for	the	remainder	of	this	year	and	next	year.			

Our	first	priority	is	to	begin	looking	at	the	trees	that	are	overhanging	plots	along	
the	site	boundary	and	causing	problems.	We	have	undertaken	a	survey	and	will	
take	this	work	forward	over	the	next	two	years.		

Roadway	–	the	Montenotte	gate	and	Wood	Vale	roadways	both	need	significant	
work.	We	will	obtain	quotes	and	look	to	see	how	we	can	make	improvements.	

Fencing	–	on	going	renewal	and	upgrading	of	 fencing	to	 improve	security	of	 the	
boundary.	

Investigate	the	possibility	of	 installing	a	composting	toilet.	Particularly	important	
if	we	are	going	to	run	workshops	in	the	Barn.	

Assess	what	repairs	are	needed	to	ensure	the	structural	integrity	and	safety	of	the	
trading	shed.		

	

Barn	

We	will	be	planning	more	activities	to	be	held	in	the	Barn	and	hope	that	by	next	
Spring/Summer	we	will	have	many	and	varied	activities	taking	place.	We	are	very	
keen	 to	have	more	 involvement	 from	 the	 allotment	 community	 in	both	 coming	
forward	 with	 ideas	 as	 well	 as	 running	 activities.	 	 Contact	 the	 Committee	 on	
info@shepherdshillallotments.co.uk		


